
GUIDELINES FOR ATTENDING 

SUNDAY GATHERINGS

Please do not come if you are considered vulnerable due to any

prior health conditions.

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms please do

not come, even if you do not believe it’s related to COVID-19: 

Our Sunday sermons will be recorded each week and posted online
by Monday morning for anyone unable to join us in person!

WHAT TO EXPECT ON SUNDAYS 
(EFFECTIVE 6/13/21)

While masks are not required, please feel free to wear one if that

would help you feel more comfortable.

We will have specific sections in the auditorium for those wearing

masks if they'd like to sit at a distance from others who are not

wearing masks. These sections will have socially distanced seating

as well.

Communion will be individually packaged and handed out at the

entrance doors to the auditorium.

All giving will remain virtual.

The following COVID precautions will be required of everyone joining

us in person:

Masks are considered optional as of June 13th, 2021. If
you would like to wear them, please feel free!
Otherwise, this is no longer enforced.

There will be optional sections for those wearing masks
that will have socially distanced seating and be farther
removed from the general audience.

Coughing, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, fever,

chills, repeated shaking with chills, muscle pain, headache,

sore throat, the new loss of taste or smell, diarrhea, known

close contact with a person who is lab-confirmed with

COVID-19


